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17 September 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 

United Precious Metals Refining, Inc. is currently in the process of its re-assessment.  During this time, United 

Precious Metals Refining, Inc. is still listed on the RMI’s public list of Conformant Gold Refiners and is considered 

Conformant. 

As indicated on the Conformant list, all companies appearing on the list are considered conformant to the 

RMAP. This includes companies, such as United Precious Metals Refining, Inc. with “Yes” marked the “Re-

assessment in progress”, which is an indication that their re-assessment is underway.  

With any questions, please contact RMI@ResponsibleBusiness.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The RMI Team 

http://www.responsiblemineralsinitiative.org/responsible-minerals-assurance-process/smelter-refiner-lists/gold-refiners-list/conformant-gold-refiners/
mailto:RMI@ResponsibleBusiness.org

